18 August 2016

Dear N Perera,

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is in response to your email to Lotto New Zealand on 27 July.  Your request was as follows:
All historical Powerball jackpot amounts versus won for the past two years from 1 August 2014 to 31 July 2016. 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 
Please contact me if you require any further clarification of this information on 
(09) 358 9361.
Kind regards
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Emilia Mazur
General Manger, Corporate Communications
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